
Hi All,

On behalf of Bodo I would like to thank all who were present at the Winterhelle Expo on Sept 8th, 2012.
Even though we tested only one dog, Twin Creeks Bond, there were upwards of 25 people in attendance, mostly
B.W.P.O. members but the group also included some non members. It was a great group of people, all appeared
to have a great time and all showed support for Bodo. Bodo was extremely grateful, and happy to see such a fine
gathering • especially since there was only one dog testing . It was quite evident in Bodo's eyes to realize all of
the positive support that he received. He admitted openly that this showing of positive, happy people in respect of
him has given him new life and that he now looks toward the future with a much more positive view.
We would also like to thank Eric Long, Wayne Meyers for apprentice judging, Rick and Sheila Rosa, Sandy
Walker, and laurie OWonch for organizing the food, and assisting in any and all circumstances that needed
attention.
We would also like to thank Bill Baker for bird planting, Randy Trier for gunning, again I would like to thank you
all for comins, and thank anyone else that I may have missed for any and all helpful contributions to this event
Remember good people make for good events, and this for sure was a very good event
P.S. Last but not least thanks to Ron Walkerfor testing Bond, who by the way passed the BIT, with a total score of
120 pts,

Thanks Again,

Bodo Winterhelt
Larry Dwonch
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